
The committee:
• Will be majority owners with some 

council representation.
• Will tour the property and meet 

several times.
• Will come up with a revision of Bylaw 12, to expand 

and clarify what can be kept on patios, to better align 
with current use, while respecting issues of safety.

The Patio Bylaw Committee is working on 
revising Bylaw 12, which covers what can be 
kept on patios. By joining, you can help 
shape Copperstone’s future for the benefit 
of all owners!

If you would like to take part, send an email to Council Vice 
President Je� Franchuk, who will be overseeing the 
committee’s work at jdf2742@fastmail.com. The committee 
is expected to begin in late October or early November and 
should complete its work in about a month.


